
The Florida accountability system 
assigns school grades of A, B, C, D or F.  
Beginning with the 2014-15 school 
grades, the method for assigning grades 
has changed dramatically. Come hear 
about these changes at one of the 
community meetings below.

Goal:  To inform the public about 
the changes to Florida’s school 
grading system.

Location Date Time
Boone High 
(Cafeteria)

Wednesday, February 24 6-7 p.m.

RBELC Board Room 
(1st Floor)

 Monday, February 29 6-7 p.m.

Winter Park High
(Cafeteria)

Tuesday, March 1 6-7 p.m. 

Colonial High
(Media Center)

Wednesday, March 2 6-7 p.m. 

Evans High
(Auditorium)

Thursday, March 3 6-7 p.m. 

Olympia High
(Auditorium)

Monday, March 7 6-7 p.m. 

Oak Ridge High
(Media Center)

Wednesday, March 9 6-7 p.m. 

Wekiva High
(Media Center)

Monday, March 14 6-7 p.m. 

Timber Creek High 
(Media Center)

Wednesday, March 16 6-7 p.m. 
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